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Harbormasters Report 
 
Reporting Period November 4, 2021 Through December 9, 2021 
 
 
Vessel metrics.  
 

76 Number of vessels in anchorage excluding transient vessels 
 

1 Number of transient vessels in anchorage 

4 Number of floating homes 

81 Total Number of vessels, transient vessels and floating homes as of December 1, 
2021 

 
 

 
Significant events: 
 
 The final cleanup from the water of the October 24, 2021 storm is complete.  There are still two 
vessels on the boat ramp at the Army Corps of Engineers Debris dock awaiting disposal.  
 
Three new vessels arrived in the anchorage during this period.  Once of the vessels has already 
been removed as marine debris and is awaiting disposal, the other two remain.  
 
One additional vessel was removed from the anchorage as marine debris and has been disposed 
of.  
 
Three vessels are in the queue for the Voluntary Turn in Program, one from the anchorage, one 
from a resident in Mill Valley, and one as part of interagency cooperation outside of Richardson’s 
Bay.  
 
The Richardson’s Bay Eelgrass Preservation and Restoration project has been adopted for 
approval as a planning project by the San Francisco Bay Joint Venture.  The enables the Joint 
Venture to support our project as we seek funding for future eel grass initiatives.  
 


